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TO: The Faculty of the College of Engineering
FROM: School of Electrical and Computer Engineering of the College of Engineering
RE: ECE 65300 and ECE 51018 Add Distance Designation

The faculty of the School of Electrical and Computer Engineering has approved the following
changes in ECE 65300 and ECE 51018. This action is now submitted to the Engineering Faculty
with a recommendation for approval.

Request: Add Distance Designation
ECE 653, Programming Parallel Machines, and ECE 51018, Hybrid Electric
Vehicles, are scheduled to be offered to distance students in the Spring 2019
semester.

Michael A. Melloch, Associate Head
School of Electrical and Computer Engineering




